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21st March, 2023 
 

Deputy Holly Carins, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 

Dublin 2 

 
 

PQ ref 13233/23 
“To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE owns a facility (details supplied) or is renting it 

long-term; and if the HSE funded its construction.“ 

 
Details supplied: Bandon Primary Care Centre 

 
 

Dear Deputy Cairns, 

  
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 

Bandon Primary Care Centre is a facility that is leased by the HSE. The HSE does not own this Primary 
Care Centre.  The PCC was provided under the Developer led lease model delivery method and the HSE 

did not fund its construction. 

 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 

Head of Service - Primary Care,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

 

 

mailto:Priscilla.Lynch@hse.ie

